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I strongly support this measure.  I've lived in Oregon for 30 plus years and was 

shocked that such a voting system was passed.  This system has shown that it is 

certainly not as secure as in person voting.  Now with questionable actions by the 

Oregon DMV by registering non citizens it's time for the state to admit this doesn't 

work as promised.   


